
 Recommendation for Amanda Peterson – New Teacher of the Year 

 It is with great enthusiasm that we recommend Amanda Peterson for the New Teacher 
 of the Year award. In her short time with us, Amanda has demonstrated an exceptional 
 ability to engage students, foster a positive classroom environment, and inspire a love 
 of learning. 

 From day one, Amanda has gone above and beyond to connect with her students, 
 recognizing their individual strengths and needs. She creates dynamic and innovative 
 lesson plans that not only meet curriculum standards but also make learning enjoyable 
 and meaningful. Her ability to integrate technology, hands-on activities, and 
 differentiated instruction ensures that every student feels valued and empowered. 

 Beyond her classroom, Amanda is a dedicated team player, always willing to 
 collaborate with colleagues, share ideas, and support school initiatives. Her enthusiasm 
 and professionalism have already made a lasting impact on our school community. She 
 is admired by students, respected by parents, and appreciated by fellow educators for 
 her passion, creativity, and unwavering commitment to excellence. 

 For these reasons, we strongly believe Amanda Peterson is more than deserving of the 
 New Teacher of the Year award. She exemplifies the qualities of an outstanding 
 educator, and we are confident that she will continue to make a significant difference in 
 the lives of her students for years to come. 

 Sincerely, 

 Bonneville High Administration 

 Rich Murray- Principal 

 Steve Short- Assistant Principal 

 Cari Fredrickson- Assistant Principal 

 Marc Welch- Assistant Principal 


